
Road user director – fixed term contract 

 

Location: London. 

Salary: £67,000 (plus access to civil service pension arrangements) 

 

Passenger Focus is the independent public body set up by Parliament to protect the interests of Britain’s rail passengers and England’s bus, 

coach and tram passengers outside London. Subject to Parliamentary approval during 2015, Passenger Focus will take on a new role 

representing users of England’s strategic roads and become Transport Focus to reflect our broadened scope. 

 

We are now looking for a road user director to lead our road user work. This will be a fixed term contract of two years; although the term may be 

reviewed once legislation has been passed. 

 
The successful candidate will work across the organisation, focusing on road user issues on the Strategic Road Network. The post holder will 
have experience of proactively managing stakeholder engagement, projects and work themes and working very closely with colleagues. 
Experience of working with local and national media and public speaking is essential. 

Working closely with the chief executive, the successful candidate’s responsibilities will include: 

 

 working in partnership with the chief executive to lead the development of Passenger Focus’s new road user responsibilities 

 lead, coach and manage the road user team and co-ordinate the road user work streams 

 drive the development, planning and delivery of relationships with local and national stakeholders 

 formulate and communicate ongoing strategic objectives for the organisation and provide input into the business planning to ensure 
achievement of these objectives. 

This post will require extensive travel, including a requirement to work from Manchester some days each month and work unsocial hours in order 
to liaise with key external stakeholders, including the media.  

For more information on the role, full job description and information on how to apply, visit http://www.passengerfocus.org.uk/about/careers   

If you are unable to access the information, please contact the HR Department via e-mail recruitment@passengerfocus.org.uk, or telephone 

0300 123 2166. 

 

Closing date for receipt of applications is 12.00 noon 30 January 2015. 

 

Assessments will take place on 10 February 2015 in central London. 
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